THE BEECHWOOD SCHOOL

November Newsletter 2023
Thank You!

Thank you to everyone who sent in goodies for our Halloween party, it
was great fun!

Fall is here and as the weather turns colder, please remember to label
all coats, hats and mittens with your child’s name. Please encourage
your child to try to put on his/her own coat like we do in school. Ask
your child about the 1, 2, flip-a-roo method we use in school. Please
send in replacements for your child’s set of extra clothes for cooler
weather.

This month we will start with a fall walk (on school property) and
opposites. Our theme will be family and what we are thankful for. We
will be discussing the First Thanksgiving. Please send in a family picture
by Tuesday, November 7th, your child will show it at circle time. They
will also use it to help draw their family portraits. (it would help us if
you could please state siblings names on the back). Pictures will be
returned at conferences.

We will have our Thanksgiving Pumpkin Pie Party on Wednesday
November 22nd.

Reminder: Conferences begin the week of November 27th. A Google

Doc. will be sent by email for sign up for conference times.
Thank you,

Mrs. Dee

Ms. Neil






